
Hi everyone,   

Thankfully the weather has cooled a bit.  It has been very hot and sticky in the school!  However in a 

couple of months we will probably complain about being too cold… 

On Tuesday, September 26 the children will be dismissed at 11:00.  We will begin getting students ready 

at 10:50. 

Popcorn sales will begin on Friday, September 29th.  It sells each Friday for $1.00, or you can purchase a 

popcorn card for your child for $10.00 and get one popcorn free.  Profits made from popcorn sales go 

toward purchasing materials and providing activities for the students throughout the year.  Thank you to 

our wonderful popcorn volunteers who give their time each Friday to make this treat for our children!   

If you are around the school this week you will notice some work being done on the York Street side of 

the school next to the drive-through lane.  A landing pad is being constructed for a shipping container 

which will be used to provide extra storage space.  The container will be painted Blue Jays blue before it 

arrives.  I plan to have a special school or student leadership project in the spring to “beautify” the 

container and (hopefully) turn it into a piece of art.  I will have to see what ideas evolve in the future for 

this painting project.  The container will arrive Tuesday or Wednesday afternoon of next week.  

Enjoy the beautiful weekend! 

Ms. Mary Evans 

Principal 

 


